
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: New Retail Gasoline outlet
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:55:46 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:44 AM
Subject: FW: New Retail Gasoline outlet
 
 
 

From: brenda mactavish [mailto:brendamactavish@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Saturday, July 1, 2023 6:05 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New Retail Gasoline outlet
 
Borden-Carleton
This is so sad if this is allowed to happen. This family business Ceretti's has been in Borden-
Carleton for over a hundred years and all of a suddenly a big name wants to come in and take
his business away. Please don't let this happen again. This store has supported the people of
Borden-Carleton well over 100  years. Stop allowing the big guys to walk over a family
business! Don't let this happen! Friendly staff great owner they take care of the locals and all
of the tourist just fine! Please leave this business alone and deny the approval for petroleum
Products Act to open its business in Borden-Carleton.
 
Sent from Outlook for iOS
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